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07.07.2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The next academic year is fast approaching and we have been busy planning our staffing and 

preparing our curriculum for 2023-2024. 

We are very lucky to have such a dynamic, dedicated staffing team with a wealth of expertise 

to deliver our curriculum to our children. 

The year group staffing for next year will be as follows: 

EYFS Class Teacher: Mrs. Davies.   

PPA: Mrs Shaw 

Support Staff – Mrs. Orgill and Mrs. Shaw. 

 

Y1/2 Class Teacher: Mr. Winstanley with Mrs. Cliffe as Mentor.   

PPA: Miss Biggs 

Support Staff – Miss Shore. 

 

Y3/4 Class Teacher: Mrs. Whittaker  

PPA: Miss Biggs/Chorley Schools Sports Partnership/Lancashire Music Service. 

Support Staff- Miss Biggs, Mrs. Clark, Mrs Morris. 

 

Y5/6 Class Teacher: Mrs. Cliffe.   

PPA: Mrs. Annette/Miss Biggs and Chorley School Sports Partnership  

Support Staff – Mrs. Clark, Mrs. Morris and Mrs. Hitchen. 

 

 

 PPA (Planning, Preparation and Assessment) cover: Miss Biggs and Mrs. Shaw. 

 Intervention and nurture: Mrs. Clark, Miss Shore, Mrs Morris, Mrs. Orgill, Miss Biggs, 

Mrs. Hitchen, Mrs Shaw. 

 Safeguarding and Early Help: Mrs Annette, Mrs. Whittaker – a number of our 

support staff are in the process of being Early Help trained 

 SEND: Mrs. Whittaker 

 Mental Health Champions and Restorative Behaviour:  All our staff are qualified 

Mental Health Champions and trained in Restorative Behaviour. 

 Lancashire Music Service will be providing Music tuition to some classes. 

 Chorley School Sports Partnership will be providing: 

o 4 hours of quality PE provision. 

o 2x sports clubs every week. 
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o PE intervention group 

o Competitions and festivals for all year groups. 

o Bike-ability – including balance bikes, Learn to Ride, Level 1 and 2 cycling. 

o Culture Group Y5/6 

We will be holding a ‘Meet the Teacher Evening’ at the beginning of the next academic year 

and will inform you of the date as soon as possible. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions. 

Best wishes, 

Sarah Annette 

Sarah Annette 


